
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

TDDN Newsletter 

March 2022 

Please provide warm and 

waterproof outdoor clothing 

(labelled) for your child/ren to 

wear in the spring months – 

we do take them out, whatever 

the weather! 

 

 

We hope the storm did not cause you any difficulties and that you 

were able to stay safe. 

The children have enjoyed exploring science themes with their 

peers over the last few weeks. 

Please do make use of our TDDN library, and ensure that you share 

your children’s comments about the books you have read at home.  

We are always very excited to learn what you and your children 

think. 

Welcome to the new parents who have joined us this term.  If you 

have any questions, please ask any member of our team. 

We have a busy month ahead of us, including Parent Consultation 

on 31st March for the Cubs, and 1st April for the Tigers.  Please 

contact the Office to make an appointment with your child’s Key 

Worker. 

Please could you also make sure 

that your child has a spare 

(named) change of clothes and 

wipes at Nursery, especially if 

your child is toilet training. 

 

Is your child ready for school? 

• Embed healthy eating and sleeping routines  

• Promote independent toileting for the child starting school, 

always bearing in mind the differing needs of children with 

SEND  

• Help your child to communicate, share resources and interact 

positively with other children and adults  

• Provide your child with the equipment they need to start 

school such as school uniform and shoes. 

Do you need help and advice with any of the above? Please speak 

to Miss Sandhya or Miss Nargis. 

Top tips for helping your child to be ready for school  

•  Talk with your child  

•  Read with your child  

•  Count with your child  

•  Play listening games  

•  Encourage independence skills  

•  Encourage your child to hang up their coat and tidy away their 

toys  

•  Support your child to join in and share toys with other children  

•  Provide daily physical activity  

 

 

Please drop off and collect 

your child at the correct 

times. Early arrivals and 

late collections will be 

charged. 

WORLD BOOK DAY – 
Thursday 3rd March 

Please encourage your child 
to share their favourite book 
characters with us.  Also, it 

would be great if they 
brought in some books to 
share with their friends 

throughout the week.  On 
the 3rd, all Practitioners and 

children are welcome to 
dress up as their favourite 

book characters.  
 

Starting School 

Please let us know as soon as 

possible when you hear about your 

child’s school so that we can organise 

transition phone calls, and share your 

child’s progress trackers. 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr David’s Message 
Dear Parents, 
Welcome Parents to the month of our new Spring Term, already passing quickly.  Remember, every 
child receiving either 15 hours or 30 hours of Government Grant payments begins their Easter 
Holiday with schools from Friday March 26th. 
Please carefully check through our Newsletter containing a great amount of information to be 
remembered during March, including… 
BIG DATES 

1. Monday 7th, 14th and 28th Tot Bop 
2. Thurs 3rd World Book Day 
3. British Science Week commencing Monday 11th 
4. Thurs 17th St Patrick’s Day 
5. Friday 18th Holi celebrations 
6. Sunday 20th the beginning of Spring 

Also, please remember : 
Training Depot Nursery Library books are being shared for reading at home for safe return. 
Finally, do carefully read through the guidance describing good food to choose and eat. 
Hoping you all enjoy working with your child, both at home, and with your Key Workers at Nursery. 
With Best Wishes, 
 

March 2022 

Dates for your Diary 
Tot Bop –  

Monday 7th 

Monday 14th 

Monday 28th  

Butterfly Lifecycle – TBC 

World Book Day – Thursday 3rd  

Holi – Friday 18th   

British Science Week – Commencing Monday 

11th  

St Patrick’s Day  –17th  

Start of Spring – Sunday 20th  

Parent Consultation – 

Cubs: 31st March 

Tigers 1st April 

 Easter Holidays for Grant Only Children – 

Monday 4th – Tuesday 19th April  

 

Holi 

Holi celebrates the arrival of Spring, and 

the end of Winter – the blossoming of 

love for many.  It is a festive day to meet 

others, play and laugh, forgive and 

forget and to repair broken friendships.  

The festival also celebrates the 

beginning of a good spring start to the 

growing season. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Healthy Tips 

1. Introduce open-top cups to babies from 6 months old; 
discourage the use of bottles by their 1st birthday.  

2.  Toothbrushes should be replaced every 2-3 months or 
sooner once the bristles become splayed.  

3.  Toothbrushes should be air-dried, not touching anyone 
else’s brush, after use. 

✓ WOW Moments! If your child has done something special at 

home and you’d like to share, please collect one from a member 

of staff.  

 

✓ Lots of toys are still making their way into Nursery. Please keep 

these at home.  

 

✓ No jewellery with the exception of studs are to be worn please, for 

health and safety reasons. 

 

✓ Please ensure your child is wearing clothing that is appropriate 

for the weather – we will be taking them outside! 

✓ Please only ring the doorbell once – we are encouraging the 

children to be independent with coats, hats and gloves – please 

be patient. 

✓ Please arrive at the allocated time for your child – we will not 

be able to let them in if they are early. 
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